
Eurotin Changes Trading Symbol
Toronto, Ontario--(Newsfile Corp. - March 1, 2021) - Eurotin Inc. (TSXV: TIN.H) ("Eurotin" or the
"Company"), announces that effective at the opening, Wednesday, March 3, 2021, the trading symbol of
the Company will change from TIN.H to LIM.H. There is no change in the Company's name.

Since the Company's disposition of its tin exploration assets in 2019, the Company has been actively
seeking new business opportunities to enhance shareholder value. The change of the Company's
trading symbol is intended to make clear to the market that the Company no longer owns any tin related
assets.

For further information please contact:

Eurotin Inc.
Mark Wellings
CEO, President and Director
(416) 616-0345
www.eurotin.ca

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this
release.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/75762
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